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  Your Highness Sheikh Rashid Bin Hamdan Al Maktoum... Excellencies... Honored guests... Parents, teachers, students, alumni... Dear graduates... 
We welcome you all to our gathering. We welcome His Highness Sheikh Rashed. Every year, we look forward to your visit for our two hours, and every year you fulfill your

promise. Your Highness, to you and to your father His Highness Sheikh Hamdan Bin Rashed, we pledge our gratitude and commitment...  Read More    
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